
 

 

 

p r e s s   n o t  e  
                                             

- Clarification - 

Sunday 1
st
 of  December 2019 

Torino Airport remains open 

Air traffic restrictions 

 

 

Caselle Torinese, 29
th

 of November 2019 – Torino Airport states that on Sunday 1
st
 of  

December 2019 the airport remains open. The closure of the airspace from 9.30 am to 4.30 

pm, due to the operations of disarming the war device found in Via Nizza in Turin, does 

not imply the interruption of airport services. 

 

It is reiterated that the limitations concern the suspension of instrumental operations for 

the landing of aircraft at Torino Airport and, therefore, delays or cancellations of flights 

arriving and departing in these timings may occur. 

 

The operational choice to cancel or reschedule flights in the above time slot remains with 

the individual airlines, which in turn will notify the passengers concerned of the status of 

the flights. 

 

For detailed information on their flights, passengers can then contact the airline or 

travel agency, or contact the Turin Airport Information Service at +39 011 5676361-2. 
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